
Airline Business students SSRUIC Joined the Thai Airways 
International Internship orientation 

 March 0 4 , 2 0 1 9  airline business students joined the Thai Airways 
International Internship Orientation at Supannahong Hall, Suvarnnabhumi 
Airport. The students would be joining TG team during March to May 2019 to 
exercise their skills to serve the best for passengers in the future. 

 

 
 

      
 

      


